
	
  

 
Department of Education & Early Development 

907 465-6928 office 
907 463-5279 fax 

wayne.marquis@alaska.gov 
 
To:  Facility Personnel partaking in the 2017 AASB / APEI School District Maintenance 
Employees Conference 
 
Cc:  Alaska Association of School Boards (AASB) 
        Alaska Public Entity Insurance (APEI)         
 
Date:  October 18, 2017 
       
Subject:  Greetings and appreciation 
 
Welcome to the 2017 annual Association of Alaska School Board (AASB) / Alaska Public Entity 
Insurance (APEI) Maintenance Employees Conference!  Thanks for attending this year’s two-
day conference.   
 
Commendations are made to our hosts for once again coming up with interesting topics that 
relate to the everyday Maintenance and Operations (M&O) of our schools.  The APEI and the 
AASB go above and beyond to ensure school district maintenance employees broaden their 
knowledge on how to run our schools safely and more effectively.   
 
I also want to express my gratitude for all of your work and dedication partaking in our students’ 
education.   
 
As always, feel free to contact me or anyone from our department with questions you may have.   

https://education.alaska.gov/Facilities/ 
 
Enjoy your conference. 
 

 
 

Department of Education and Early Development Mission Statement: 
 

“An excellent education for every student every day.” 
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